
November 4, 2021 

Dear Ann Debra Diaz, 

   Good afternoon. 

During these difficult times that we are all facing in the world today, we are dealing with hardship like 
many other individuals and small businesses. I am hoping that we can get a deferment on the rent for 
the foreseeable future as soon as possible. I want to continue to have a good relationship with the city 
of Fort Lauderdale. I am will do whatever I can to keep this relationship mutually beneficial. I look 
forward to hearing back from you. 

Thank you, 

David Heemskerk 
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